Dear Parents/Guardians,

Re: Vacation Care - Fee Increase

Our Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) & Vacation Care Services are committed to providing quality care, play and learning experiences for children at St Joseph's School Kingswood.

As part of this commitment, over the past 12 months there has been a focus on raising the standard of care provided at St Joseph's OSHC and after a recent review of the operational costs for OSHC and Vacation Care it was found that since our last fee increase in 2019, the operational costs of Vacation care activities, including buses, wages, food and materials have increased significantly. The board is committed to maintaining a service of the highest quality however they are also aware that the service must be self sustaining. At the last Board meeting it was agreed that a fee increase is necessary to support these goals.

As of Monday 16th December our fees prior to CCS will be:

 In-house
 \$65.00

 Incursion
 \$70.00

 Excursion
 \$75.00

We will continue to make investments to our facilities, improve and add to our resources, keep our service well maintained and provide ongoing training and support to staff.

We are committed to providing a positive OSHC and Vacation Care service for you and your children.

Kind Regards

Jodie Higgins Principal